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MT MAGOMETON QUARRY CLOSED 

Coonamble Shire Council advises local contractors that the Mt Magometon Quarry will be closed 
due to an incident on site earlier this week. 

Council is required to comply with the necessary regulatory processes to investigate the incident, 
which means quarry operations and sales cannot proceed at this time. 

Contractors are advised to source gravel elsewhere until the quarry resumes operations. Council 
apologises for this inconvenience. 
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